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Clear Creek School District is pleased to announce the availability of our 2008-09 Annual 
Report to the Public.  Every year, school districts in Colorado report about their performance 
to their communities, based on requirements in the No Child Left Behind Act.  In addition, 
state law has required that districts report district accreditation information.  Both the 
information required by federal law and district accreditation information is now available on 
CDE’s website at www.schoolview.org.   

 
The Annual Report to the Public is posted on Clear Creek School District’s website at 
www.ccsdre1.org.  The report includes assessment, accountability, teacher quality, 
post-secondary readiness data, district budget, attendance rates, and safety and 
discipline data.  The report is available in hard copy at the District Office, 320 Hwy. 103, 
Idaho Springs, in each school of the district, and by calling 303-567-3851. 

 


